STUDENT BULLETIN
December 17, 1963

L CHRISTMAS PARTY, sponsored by the Associated Women Student's Organiza-
tion, will be held THURSDAY at 9:30 p.m. in the lounge of the ladies'
Residence. There will be a gift exchange (75¢ limit). ALL GIRLS COME!

Students having exams on Friday (Dec. 20) are expected to attend chapel
service on Friday which will be held at 9:10 a.m.

Students who have registered for Winter Quarter and who are arranging to
remain on campus during the Christmas Recess will be charged for each meal
but not for their dormitory room.

Dinner will be served at around 5:15 p.m. for you students who are going to
sing Christmas carols uptown Thursday night. You are to meet in the dining
room at 6:30 p.m.

STUDENTS WHO HAVE NOT REGISTERED and are definitely not returning for Winter
Quarter, must move from their residences no later than 11:00 g.m., Monday,
December 23.

STUDENTS please remember to close your mail boxes after you open them.
Some of the boxes have been popping open because they have not been com-
pletely closed.

YOU ARE INVITED

ny student who has to stay here over Christmas and who has nowhere to go
on Christmas Eve is invited to spend the evening at Miss Williams' home,

Come any time after 7:00 p.m. If you have to work until later than that,
come when you can. Address: 10904 N.E. 59 St. (one block north of campus)

This is not a'party". It is simply a time of fellowship arourd the fireplace,
with candy, nuts, popcorn, etc., with games and puzzles for those who enjoy
them. There is no official beginning or end. Come when you can and leave when
you like.
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The Christmas interim will begin after chapel on Friday. Classes for the winter
quarter will begin on Tuesday, January 7. FEnrollment for new students and stu-
dents who did not enroll during the recent enrollment period will register on
Monday, January 6.



